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Hilton, Patricia

From: Hilton, Patricia on behalf of DEP_CD
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 9:30 AM
To: 'westeves@wasteservicesinc.com'
Cc: Heaviside, Carolin
Subject: SW 13-044  Taft TS Facility   SW Inspection Report Transmittal
Attachments: 02-18-2013 Final IR for 1-30-2013.pdf

Importance: High

Mr. Wilson Esteves                                          OCD SW 13-044 
westeves@wasteservicesinc.com 
 
Dear Mr. Esteves: 
 
In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection’s Solid Waste 
Section is forwarding the Inspection Report Transmittal for the Taft Recycling, FDEP WACS # 87104 (OCD SW 13-
044) to you by “e-correspondence” in lieu of a hard copy through the normal postal service. 
 
You will need Adobe Acrobat to view the attachment. A free viewer is available at http://www.adobe.com/.    
     
Please inform us of receipt of this document within three (3) business days by clicking the ‘Reply’ button or via e-mail 
at: patricia.hilton@dep.state.fl.us  or by phone: 407.897.4321. 
 
Please note: the Central District is now using a single e-mail address for incoming and outgoing correspondence. Please 
send future correspondence to DEP_CD@dep.state.fl.us.   
 
Thanks, 
Carolin Heaviside 
Engineer Specialist 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Central District-Solid Waste 
Phone:407-897-4327 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
 


